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I want to voice my opposition for the change in voting system. Mail in ballots allow 

disabled people, like myself, the chance to perform our right to vote, regardless of 

mobility. And with the data backing that Oregon is the gold standard, any changes to 

the system would be a direct step backwards. I ask you fight against going in the 

wrong direction and uphold the current gold standard Oregon has held for years. 

Thank you.  


